
                                

Northern Shukokai Karate End of Year BBQ & Presentation 

Saturday 14th December 2019 @ 12.30pm  

Bundoora Park, 1069 Bundoora Rd, Bundoora 

Our end of year BBQ & presentation will be held at Bundoora Park on Saturday 14th December 
2019 @ 12.30pm. 

We have booked a rotunda for the day (see map below for location).  The club shall supply the 
meat, drinks and bread for the occasion, and would appreciate others bringing along a salad, 
nibblies, sweets etc….. 

I shall place a sheet at the club where you can place your name and choice of food to bring on the 
day so we can have an array of other foods. 

Sensei Remo 

 


